
OFFICIAL LETTER OF CANCELLATION 

2020 APS MARCH MEETING 

AMERICAN PHYSICAL SOCIETY 

MARCH MEETING - DENVER, CO 

MARCH 2 - MARCH 6, 2020 

This is an Official Certificate for __________________ _, 

It is with deep regret that we are informing you of the cancellation of the 2020 APS 

March Meeting in Denver, Colorado. The decision to cancel was based on the available 

scientific data on COVID-19, and the fact that a large number of attendees at this 

meeting were coming from outside the US, including countries where the CDC upgraded 

its warning to level 3. 

We recognize that the timing of this decision significantly inconvenienced many. 

However, this decision was made out of deep concern for the health and well-being of 

our registrants, staff, vendors, and the Denver community. 

Due to the unexpected cancellation of the meeting, we ask that you honor all travel 

funding requests from attendees.

Don Wise, Senior Meetings Registrar 

American Physical Society 

Date 

1 March 2020
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